

18<sup>th</sup> September 2013

To Parents of Children in Reception

**Dear Parents** 

## RECEPTION SNACKS

You will already be aware that CCS provides morning snacks for Reception class children each day. Examples of these are cereal or biscuits, yoghurts, cheese and crackers, little sandwiches which they make for themselves, exotic fruit and pains-au-chocolat, but this list is not exhaustive. If a child does not like what is offered on a particular day, there is always something else available for them to enjoy!

We do make a small charge to cover the costs of these, which is £6 per half term, and payments for the first half of the autumn term are now due. We are happy to accept payment each half term, or termly in advance (£12 per term), or for the whole year in advance (£36) – whichever is easiest for you - and look forward to receiving your first payment very shortly.

Whilst writing, can we remind you that if you want to sign your child up to receive milk each day, this can be done by visiting Cool Milk's website - <a href="https://www.coolmilk.com/parents">https://www.coolmilk.com/parents</a>, or alternatively a leaflet can be collected from school reception. Children under five can receive milk free of charge until their fifth birthday, and after they turn five, their school milk is still subsidised by the government, so you may wish to consider this.

Yours sincerely

Carla Lapworth

Foundation and Key Stage 1 Leader